
Supervisor's Weekly Message

Yxstian Gutierrez District 5

Local infrastructure projects and updates
Public safety and crime prevention initiatives
Economic development and job creation
Education and youth programs
Mental Health and Homelessness. 

Dear District 5 Residents,
I'm excited to share some important news with you. I will be hosting an interactive Telephone
Town Hall on Tuesday, April 18th at 5:30 pm. This telephone town hall allows you to connect
with vital riverside county staff and myself, allowing you to ask questions and stay informed
about what's happening in our community.

� Mark your calendar
Date: April 18th
Time: 5:30 pm.
Location: Your telephone!

� How to Participate: Joining the Telephone Town Hall is simple! All you need to do is visit
tthm.com/riverside. Then, fill out your contact info, and at the time of the event, the Telephone
Town Hall system will call you to join. Once connected, you can listen to the live conversation,
ask questions, and engage with Supervisor Gutierrez and other community members.

�  Topics of discussion: Supervisor Gutierrez is eager to address the pressing issues that
matter most to our community. 

Potential topics include:
1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
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Do you have a specific question or concern? You're encouraged (but optional) to submit
your questions in advance by emailing district5@rivco.org. This will help ensure a
comprehensive and informative discussion during the Telephone Town Hall.

� Spread the Word. I encourage you to share this invitation with your friends, family, and
neighbors. I would like to hear as many voices as possible. This way, our community can
be represented and served better. You can forward this email or share the event on social
media using the hashtag #GutierrezTownHall.

I look forward to having you join the conversation on April 18th! Don't miss this unique
opportunity to engage with me, Supervisor Yxstisan Gutierrez, and learn about the latest
developments in our community.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to
our office at 951-955-1050 or district5@rivco.org.

Yxstian Gutierrez 
County Supervisor


